Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received

Camden Council

2022/3810/P

176 Camden High Street London NW1 8QL

Removal of 3 x external ATM machines and installation of 2 x new external ATM machines.
Modifications to existing aperture to be undertaken as necessary and all external finishes to
be made good and to match existing.



Josh Lawlor

Camden Town

2022-12-13T00:00:00.000

Objection

The Committee objects to the proposals as the new accessible ATMs will further erode the
character of this interesting building which is in a highly prominent location at the heart of
the commercial zone of the Conservation Area. The CAAC considers that the horizontal
marble cill detail is a fundamentally important characteristic of this building's streamlined
moderne design and it is proposed that this will be broken through by both new ATMs, whilst
the existing lower ATM which already cuts through the cill is to be blocked off. A more
sympathetic and acceptable approach would be to replace the existing accessible ATM - this
should be used for one of the new positions so that the cill only needs to be broken through
in one further location rather than two. This would also enable a simple glazing repair to be
made (rather than a stainless steel blanking plate being used) for the non-accessible ATM
position that is no longer required.
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